
From: p.mcgilltrees@gmail.com [mailto:p.mcgilltrees@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Pete McGill 
Sent: Sunday, May 15, 2016 3:03 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Mixed Use Zones Testimony 
 
As the owner / manager of a commercial property at 5128 SE Woodstock I appreciate your 
considering our concerns about the proposed zone changes. Our area is unique and I believe the 
rezoning is not appropriate. 
 
I think that leaving Woodstock out of the rezoning plans is the best thing to do. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Peter K McGill 
PKM Properties LLC 
 
27929 SE Haley Road 
Boring Oregon 97709 
 
--  
Pete McGill 

 


